
Dear Families,  
We have missed you!  We know this has been a difficult 
time for everyone and want to make returning to religious 
education the least stressful most beneficial activity your 
child, and family will do this fall. We have 2 options for 
families (depending on your comfort level, and needs). We 
might have issues that come up and we are ready to 
adapt, and change to serve your children with safety, and 
love.  Something new and exciting for BOTH options:  
 The First Wednesday of each month is Family Night.  We 
will meet in the church at 6:30 PM, in a safe social 
distanced fashion.  Our goal is to have a brief program 
that energizes your family for the month and helps you be 
the first teachers of your children.   
 
Option #1-Along with family night digital learning at home 
with an easy to follow program that is grade 
appropriate.  This program is based on the weekly Gospel 
but will also integrate Doctrine and Prayer.  You do not 
have to be a teacher for this!!!!  
 
Option #2-Along with family night there will be safely 
distanced in  person class. Because we have limited 
space this will be on 2 different days depending on grade 
level.  
Sunday mornings- Kind, 1st, 4th, 5th and 6th will 
meet.  
Kind and First, will meet during the Sunday, 9AM Mass. 
They will be leave Mass before the readings and return by 
the end of Mass.   



Grades 4,5, and 6th, will meet Sundays,  10:15-11am in 
the Youth Center with safety procedures in place. This will 
allow families to attend either the 9am or 11:15 Mass.  
Wednesday Nights: 2nd, 3rd, 7th and 8th will meet.  
Classes from 6:30pm-7:30pm .  Grades 2nd, 3rd, 7th and 
8th, will meet in the Youth Center at the back of the 
campus.  
 
We will have registration after Mass starting the weekends 
of September 12th, and 13th.   We look forward to seeing 
your family on Wednesday October 7th, 2020 at our first 
Family Night.   
 
With Gratitude, 
Paula Hubert 
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